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References 2023/2510P and 2023/2653L OBJECTION 
 
Dear Camden Development Management 
 
I am writing to object to the above planning proposal. 
This area of Camden would be transformed for the worse if the proposal were 
to go ahead.  
The proposed building is far too tall for its surroundings and not on a human 
scale. We do not want Camden to look like the City of London or Canary Wharf. 
The building does not offer enough housing, and what it does provide is not of 
an acceptable standard. 
And demolition of the existing Travelodge tower is contrary to Camden climate 
change policies. 
 
Christine Gray 
Flat 8 White Hall 
9-11 Bloomsbury Square 
London WC1A 2LP 
 


